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suchplacesbeforementioned,not alreadyappropriatedby law
or reservedby the commonwealth,nor beforelocatedand sur-
veyedby or for private persons,asshall amountto the said
quantityoffive thousandacres,andtheusualallowanceandno
more;andthatthesurveyor-generalshall receiveandenterall
suchwarrantsin his office, andissuecopiesthereofdirectedto
his deputiesin the different countiesand districts within the
commonwealth,andthe said deputiesshall executethe same,
and makereturns thereof, and thereuponsuch proceedings
shall be had, and patents,or grantsof confirmationfor the
same,shallbe grantedandissuedto the directorsof said so-
ciety, in thesamemannerand form, havingthe like forceand
effect, as thelike proceedingsandpatentshavebeenand are
conductedand granted,in caseof private personsmaking ap-
plicationsfor andtaking up landsunderthelawsof this com-
monwealth,in suchcasemadeandprovided.

[SectionIII.] (SectionIII. P. L.) Be it further enactedby
theauthority aforesaid,Thatall andeverythetract andtracts
of land herebydirectedto be surveyed, for the use of ‘said
society,shall be so doneat the chargeof this commonwealth,
andthegovernoris herebyauthorizedandempoweredto draw
warrantson the statetreasurer,to pay and defray all the
chargesarisingthereon.

Pas~edApril ~, 1191. RecordedL. B. Ne. 4, p. 172, etc.

OHAPTERMDLVIII.

AN ACT TO SEPAR~ATETHE TOWNSHIP OF MOYAMENSING, IN THE
COUNTY OF PHILADELPHIA, FROM THE CITY OF PHILADELPHIA,
THE DISTRICT OF SOUTHWA!RJC, AND THE TOWNSHIP OF THE
NORTHERN LIBERTIES, IN THE SAID COUNTY, FOR THE SUPPORT
AND MAINTENANCE OF THEIR POOR IN COMMON.

Whereasit hath been representedby the freeholdersand
inhabitantsof thetownship of Moyamensing,in the countyof
Philadelphia,that they aresubjectedto very heavytaxesfor
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the supportof thepoor, in commonwith the city of Philadel-
phia,thedistrict of Southwark,and townshipof the Northern
Liberties, by reasonof the numberof pauperscoming to the
city of Philadelphiaby land and water, and therebygaining
aresidencetherein,far morethentheyin justiceoughtto pay,
andprayingtheymaybe separatedtherefrom,andauthorized
to supporttheir own poorwithin theirtownship;and whereas
their requestappearsto be just and reasonable:

[SectionI.] (SectionI. P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
and Houseof Representativesof theCommonwealthof Penn-
sylvania,in GeneralAssemblymet, andit is herebyenactedby
the authority of the same,That so much of the act, entitled
“An act for the betteremploymentof thepoor of the city of
Philadelphia,thedistrict of Soutbwark,thetownshipsof Moy-
amensing,Passyunkand Northern Liberties,” (1) passedthe
eighthdayof Februar~y,onethousandsevenhundredandsixty-
six, asincorporatesthetownshipof Moyamensingwith thecity
of Philadelphia,thedistrict of Southwark,and the townships
of Passyunkand NorthernLiberties, is herebyrepealed,and
madenull andvoid. Providedalways,Thatnothingin thisact
containedshall be so construed,asto preventthe recoveryof
the poor tax assessedfor the presentyear, or the arrearsof
any taxor taxes,which havebeenassessedby theexistinglaws
of this commonwealthon the said township of MoyamensitIg,
but that the sameshall and may be colleet~dand received
underthe samelaws, in asfull and amplea mannerasif the
presentact had never beenpassed,and that the taxesand
arrearsof taxes,whenreceived,shall be appropriated,under
the act aforesaid,passedFebruarythe eighth, one thousand
sevenhundredandsixty-six.

PaesedApril 9, 1791. RecordedL. B, No. 4, p. 174.
1Chapter584.


